
Vermillion to Report First Quarter 2020 Financial Results on May 14

Description

For a pdf of the press release click here

AUSTIN, Texas, April 30, 2020 – Vermillion, Inc. (Nasdaq: VRML), a bioanalytical-based women’s
health company focused on gynecologic disease, today announced that it will report financial results for the
first quarter ended March 31, 2020, on Thursday, May 14, 2020, after the market close, followed by an
investor conference call and webcast at 4:30 p.m. Eastern Time.

Thursday, May 14th @ 4:30pmET
Domestic:                   877-407-4018
International:              201-689-8471
Conference ID:          13703168
Webcast:                    http://public.viavid.com/index.php?id=139650

ASPIRA WOMENS HEALTH

Page 1
TRANSFORMING WOMEN’S GYNECOLOGIC HEALTH, STARTING WITH OVARIAN CANCER.

https://aspiralsc.wpengine.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/2020-04-30-VRML-1Q20-Save-the-Date-FINAL.pdf
http://public.viavid.com/index.php?id=139650

